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W1S 2YX 
United Kingdom 

 
Tel: +44 (0) 20 3700 8820 

 
 

To: Dialog Semiconductor plc   
FAO: Board of Directors 
100 Longwater Avenue 
Green Park 
Reading RG2 6GP 
United Kingdom 

February 7, 2021

Dear Sirs / Madams 

Recommended cash acquisition of Dialog Semiconductor plc by Renesas Electronics Corporation 
(the “Acquisition”)  

We refer to the announcement to be issued on or around the date of this letter pursuant to Rule 2.7 of 
the City Code on Takeovers and Mergers (the “2.7 Announcement”) in connection with the 
Acquisition.   

We hereby confirm that we have given and not withdrawn our consent to the publication of the 2.7 
Announcement with the inclusion of the references to our name in the form and context in which they 
appear.  

This letter is for your information only and should not be relied upon by any other person.  

Yours faithfully, 

Jason DiLullo 
Director 

 

_ _

For and on behalf of Qatalyst Partners Limited    

_
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